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EDITOR’S CORNER 

This issue of Mosquito Systematics honors Dr. Kenneth L. Knight. Ken 
has been making important contributions to our knowledge of the culicidae for 
the past 40 years. He has received many honors, including the Medal of Honor 
and John Belkin Awards from the AMCA, and honorary membership in the Entomolog- 
ical Society of America. He has also served as President of both organizations. 
Although now retired, he is serving as Secretary-Treasurer of the ESA and is 
doing a revisional study on the Aedes niveus complex for the Walter Reed 
Biosystematics Unit. 

It was through Ken's efforts that Mosquito Systematics came into existence 
in 1969, and he served as its editor until 1980. During his energetic leader- 
ship, the journal changed from a simple newsletter to a highly regarded journal, 
receiving important contributions from scientists throughout the world. It 
is a great pleasure to be able to further honor Kenneth L. Knight in the journal 
that he created. 

Subscribers should be aware that although four issues a year are published, 
the time of publication of each issue will probably continue to vary. Mosquito 
Systematics does not have a backlog of papers which would permit it to be 
published on a more regular schedule. Papers are received at irregular intervals 
and are published or rejected as soon as they have been thoroughly reviewed and 
sufficient numbers are available to make up an issue. 


